
 

Great News!!!! 

Kathy and I are Retiring !!!! 

 

After 40 years working in the business, Kathy and I have decided it’s time for a new chapter in our life, 

“Retirement” Yay!!!  That really is good news for us and you, because we have decided to partner with 

another long established Family Owned local company, The Snowman Group. You probably have heard 

of them or even do business with them now. The Snowman Group is an 89 year old Printing and Mailing 

Company located in Hermon Maine and owned by Rich and Mark Armstrong. 

The really good news for you, is that not only will they be able to take care of your Signage needs but in 

addition, they offer a whole lot more types of Printing than we did at Modern Screen Print. From your 

letterhead, Business Cards, Brochures and Envelopes to your Targeted Marketing Mailings, that is why 

we are happy and most importantly comfortable and confident that your needs will be taken care of. 

We have done business with The Armstrong’s for over 40 years and our fathers knew each and 

respected each other. I asked Rich years ago that when I decided to retire if he would be interested in 

partnering and he said yes, the rest is history.  

Mark and Rich Armstrong are the owners of the Snowman Group and will take care of you. In closing I 

want to say “Thank You” for the years of loyal business and friendship you have given us and would ask 

that you continue to please support the Armstrong Family and their business as we transition your 

account over to them. No need to worry, all of your art files and history is saved and will be there when 

you need it! 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Tim and Kathy McLeod 

 


